
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/7/2013 9:28:57 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Anamet report on Line 147 

Liza 

This will be included in the CD you receive tomorrow, but I believe this version may actually 
make it through the email so I'm sending it now. 

Previous versions were too large, which makes no sense to me since they were all pdfs. I 
imagine you understand and I never will! 

Laura 
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